
THE ROYAL INSTITUTE OF INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

Telephone
WHITEHALL 2233

CHATHAM HOUSE,
10 St James's Square,

London, S.W.l

March 24, 1949.

Dear Sir, -

On behalf of Professor Toynbee
I beg to acknowledge, with thanks,
your letter of the 21st March and
enclosure. Professor Toynbee is in
the United States at present and I
am forwarding your let�er to him
there.

Professor Dr. J. Vincens Vives,
Universidad de Barcelona,
Cátedra de Historia Universal Moderna,
Barcelona.
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